

1 M. Kogălniceanu Street Cluj-Napoca, RO-400084 Tel.: 0264-40.53.00 Fax: 0264-59.19.06 contact@ubbcluj.ro www.ubbcluj.ro

No. 5751/07.06.2021

DECISION

on the accommodation of students in UBB residence halls

Considering the pandemic caused by COVID-19, in order to assist students,

Considering the national pandemic prevention measures,

the Administrative Council of Babeş-Bolyai University of Cluj-Napoca, reunited in the meeting of 07 June 2021,

DECIDES:

- 1. Summer accommodation is only available to vaccinated students, and is subject to availability.
- 2. Depending on the evolution of the pandemic and the regulatory measures in place, a decision will establish the accommodation options for students in residence halls for the 2021-2022 academic year.
- 3. In exceptional cases, where persons are unable to be vaccinated for medical reasons, an alternative means of accommodation will be established by maintaining a few isolated rooms and conducting periodic testing.

RECTOR,

Professor Daniel DAVID, PhD